
 

THE CORPORATION OF THE CITY OF PORT COLBORNE 

REQUEST FOR QUOTE 

Sugarloaf Marina 
Maintenance Dredging 

Fall 2016 
CS-RFQ #2016-01 

ADDENDUM #4 (5-04-2016) 

The City of Port Colborne reserves the right to issue addenda to this Request for Quote.  
Any addenda issued after the posting of this Request for Quote will be published on the 
City website at www.portcolborne.ca up to and including May 20, 2016.  It is the sole 
responsibility of Proponents to review and respond to published addenda issued following 
the issuance of this Request for Quote in their submissions. 

If addenda are issued prior to two days of closing this Request for Quote, the closing date 
of this Request for Quote may be adjusted accordingly.  

  
The following question(s) were received and are being addressed in no particular order regarding the 
subject CS-RFQ #2016-01. 
 
Question: 

1. Have you had any of the material that is to be dredged analyzed?  

http://www.portcolborne.ca/


Answer:  
1. The material that is to be dredged has not been analyzed. 

Further inquiries regarding CS-RFQ #2016-01 may be directed to Mark Minor, Marina Supervisor by e-
mail: markminor@portcolborne.ca 


